UNIVERSITY OF HARTFORD

Dear <<salutation>>,

First and foremost, I hope this letter finds you and your families healthy and well! As we maneuver through these most unusual times and navigate the new academic year, it's never been more apparent how we, <<member>>, need to come together to support the University of Hartford.

The last several months have been challenging, to say the very least, but I am continuously impressed by the growth and myriad of opportunities my daughter Madeline has experienced since embarking on her UHart journey. She is an active member of The Women's Advancement's Leadership Education and Development (LEAD) program, has earned her associate degree from Hillyer College, and is currently in pursuit of her bachelor's in psychology from the College of Arts and Sciences. Though UHart has many special attributes, Madeline's experience makes one very obvious—faculty and staff are the foundation and pillar of UHart. I have personally seen how committed they are to student success, offering students every available asset to reach and maximize their full potential, both inside and outside of the classroom. Students are exposed to so many activities and clubs, allowing for an outstanding social experience and fostering leadership opportunities that provide our students the necessary skills, abilities, and confidence as they launch their professional careers with meaning and purpose.

Although the fall semester will be different as the University and our students adjust to new safety guidelines, there is still much we can do as parents to help ensure that UHart is a vibrant place to learn and continues to prepare our students to become leaders in their industries.

If you are in a position to do so, I ask that you join me and my family by making a gift today in support of your student's experience and for those students to come. As a fellow parent, I hope you agree on the importance of our community coming together during such a critical time in higher education. We can play a significant role in helping to ensure the University is able to continue making a positive impact on our future leaders.

Your past support of the <<fund name1>><comma/if 3 funds>> <<fund1>><<, if 3funds>> <<and if 2funds>> <<fund2>><<, if 3funds>> <<and if 3funds>> <<fund3>> helped us significantly. Would you consider a gift of <<FY21 ask>> this year? I understand we are all going through our own unique circumstances and challenges, but we can each do our part to make sure the University continues its transformative work with our students and those who will follow. Together, let's make our gift today.

In good health.

Adam Blinderman P'22

UNIVERSITY OF HARTFORD

Dear <<salutation>>,

First and foremost, I hope this letter finds you and your families healthy and well! As we maneuver through these most unusual times and navigate the new academic year, it's never been more apparent how we, <<member>>, need to come together to support the University of Hartford.

The last several months have been challenging, to say the very least, but I am continuously impressed by the growth and myriad of opportunities my daughter Madeline has successfully achieved since embarking on her UHart journey. She is an active member of The Women's Advancement's Leadership Education and Development (LEAD) program, has earned her associate degree from Hillyer College, and is currently in pursuit of her bachelor's in psychology from the College of Arts and Sciences. Though UHart has many special attributes, Madeline's experience makes one very obvious—faculty and staff are the foundation and pillar of UHart. I have personally seen how committed they are to student success, offering students every available asset to reach and maximize their full potential, both in and out of the classroom. Students are exposed to so many activities and clubs, allowing for an outstanding social experience and fostering leadership opportunities that provide our students the necessary skills, abilities, and confidence as they launch their professional careers with meaning and purpose.

Although the fall semester will be different as the University and our students adjust to new safety guidelines, there is still much we can do as parents to help ensure that UHart is a vibrant place to learn and continues to prepare our students to become leaders in their industries.

If you are in a position to do so, I ask that you join me and my family by making a gift today in support of your student's experience and for those students to come. As a fellow parent, I hope you agree on the importance of our community coming together during such a critical time in higher education. We can play a significant role in helping to ensure the University of Hartford is able to continue making a positive impact on our future leaders.

I understand we are all going through our own unique circumstances and challenges, but know that your support, in any amount, helps the University of Hartford to continue its transformative work with our students and those who will follow. Together, let's make our gift today.

In good health,

Adam Blinderman P'22